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Donna Conkling

From: Mayra Rodriguez Valladares <mrvassoc@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2016 1:12 PM

To: Mayor

Cc: Donna Conkling; 'Carl Finger'; 'Deborah Pekarek'; 'Jane Veron'; 'Jonathan Mark'; 'Marc 

Samwick'; 'Matthew Callaghan'; Bill Stern

Subject: Petition to Dismiss Assessor Albanese

Attachments: DismissAlbanesePetitionSept152016.pdf

Dear Mayor Mark, 

 

Residents would like to know when anyone is going to be held accountable for the Ryan reval disaster.  Village mangers 

did not oversee the Assessor. The assessor did whatever she wanted.  Ryan wrote his own contract which the attorney 

than rubberstamped.  Those trustees who voted for the reval have yet to apologize or show any leadership as to how to 

resolve the reval. 

 

Please find enclosed a petition to dismiss Assessor Albanese.  Many residents told me that they fear retribution from the 

Assessor’s office and did not sign it.  

 

Take a good look at the diversity of residents who did sign it. 

 

Ms. Conkling, since this a letter to the Mayor and BOT, kindly post this petition with its letter on the Village Site at your 

earliest convenience. 

 

Best regards, 

Mayra Kirkendall-Rodriguez 


